
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Newsletter Number 37                                                                                                   Friday 3rd July 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Friends,  

 
Yesterday the Government released the guidance on how to plan for the full re-opening of schools in 
September. I am delighted that in September we will be able to welcome all children back to school.  
Over the next week or so I will be meeting with Governors and staff to plan how we will put this into 
practice for our school community.  
 
For the rest of this term with the current restrictions in place, the school is at full capacity. 
Unfortunately, this means we will not be able to facilitate a further zoom meeting with class teachers  
as all staff are all busy working in class with the children here in school.  
 
Our focus is now on planning for all children in September and I will write to you next week with details 
of who your child’s teacher will be in September. There will be links to videos and letters from the new 
teachers sent home. 
 
What we do already know from the guidance is that children will be expected to wear full school 
uniform. So please use these next few months to make sure your child has everything they need. You 
can buy our uniform in two different shops: 
 

Premier Schoolwear, 688-690 Becontree Avenue, Dagenham, Essex, RM8 3HD  

Telephone 020 85920141 

Castle Green Uniform shop, Gale Street, Dagenham Essex, RM9 4UN  

Telephone 020 87241500   

 
 
Wellbeing 
We now have a dedicated wellbeing page on the school website:                                  
https://www.st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk/wellbeing 
 
Mental wellbeing describes your mental state – how you are feeling and how well you can cope with 
day-to-day life. Consider using this page to improve your mental health and wellbeing, it has a variety of 
valuable resources and strategies to help both you and your children. 

 
REMINDER 
St Peter’s will close for the Summer Term on Friday 17th July at 3.30pm. On Tuesday 21st July, we will be 
hosting a special leaver’s event for Year 6. A separate letter will be sent out with details very soon. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk/wellbeing


 

Workers of The Week! 
We enjoyed calling families again this week to share the exciting news that the children below are our 
Workers of the Week. Well Done! 
 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

RG 1B 2B 3O 4B 5D 6H 

Ziana David Michael Elijah Rachelle Demi Melvin Nnadi 

Nazareth 
Rooms 

RS 1F 2J 3S 4H 5M 6A 

Mimi Jasmine Aderonke Oliver Gbemisola Joshua O Mavis Adanna 

 
Bubble Workers of The Week! 
Well done to our Bubble Workers of the Week! 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                 
 

               
                                                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
            
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EYFS 
 

Rainbow 
Bubble 

 
Nathanael 

 

Year 1 
 

Super Bubble  
 
 

Caelyn  

 
 

Cae 

Year 2 
 

Love Bubble  
 
 

Omarie 

 

Year 6 
 

Sensational Sixes 
Bubble 

 
Flavia 

 

Nazareth Room 
 

Blossom Blue 
Bubble 

 
 

Chinemelum 

 
Year 4 

 
Elite Stars 

Bubble 
 

Ezekiel 
 

Year 1  
 

Golden Bubble  
 
 

Emel 

 

EYFS 
 

Sparkle Bubble 
 
 

Chidinma 
 

Year 6  
 

Dream Team 
Bubble 

 
Lotenna 

 

Year 3 
 

Hopeful Bubble  
 
 

Great 
 

Year 4 
 

Limitless Bubble 
 
 

Lianne 

 

Year 2 
 

Special Bubble 
 
 

Natalie 
 



 

Bug Club 
You have previously been emailed by your child's class teacher informing you of a new online reading 
program we are now using called 'Bug Club'. Please check your emails for further details. We hope that 
you and your child will love these books and enjoy reading them together.  

 
Interactive Drama Lessons 
One of our parents has uploaded an interactive drama lesson onto YouTube. If you would like to watch 

it, please use the link https://youtu.be/RQPPI8IinlI 

 

 
 

Birthdays 29th June –  5th July 
Makai 6; Gabbie 6; Nathan 7;  
Samuel 8; Arian 7; Nnadi 11. 

 
Contacts for staff 
A reminder of the email addresses you can use to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Nazareth Rooms: arp@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Nursery and Reception: eyfs@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 1: yearone@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 2: yeartwo@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 3: yearthree@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 4: yearfour@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 5: yearfive@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 6: yearsix@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 

 
The Wednesday Word 
The Wednesday Word is currently free for families to download or read at home. You simply have to enter 
‘Wednesday Word Covid 19’ and from there you will find a link. Please choose the current Wednesday of 
the month i.e. Wednesday 1st July and you can get an online copy. 

The Word for this week is Companion. A good companion is priceless and helps us to make the best 

of ourselves. In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus offers his companionship to us and to our children. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Keep safe everyone and have a lovely weekend.  
God Bless all our families,   

 

 
 
 

Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 

Dear Lord Jesus, you are kind and full of 

compassion. Thank you for offering to be 

our companion and sharing our 

concerns as we journey through life. 

Amen  
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We The Family of St Peter’s  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


